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Serving the Catholic Community since April 9, 1836 

The Most Holy Trinity 
June 11, 2023 Parish Mission 

We are one Church: loving Jesus, 

serving Jesus, and sharing Jesus. 

Parish Vision 

We are a vibrant Catholic church 

serving a diverse community in a 

safe and welcoming environment 

where we care for all people 

along their faith journey. 

Core Values 

Discipleship • Hospitality 

Serving • Worship 

Weekend Masses 

Saturday 5:00 p.m. 

Sunday 7:30, 9:00, 10:45 a.m., 

3:00 p.m. (Spanish) 

Weekday Masses 

Monday 6:30 a.m. 

Tuesday 6:30 a.m. 

Wednesday 6:30 a.m., 5:15 p.m. 

Thursday 6:30 a.m. 

Friday 6:30 a.m. 

First Friday 8:00 a.m. 

Saturday 6:30 a.m. 

Confessions 

First Friday of month 12:00 noon 

Saturday 3:30 - 4:30 p.m. 

or by appointment 

Congratulations Deacon Tony Peters! 
 

The Ministry of the Deacon 

The terms “Deacon” and “Diaconate” derive from the Greek word 
diakonia which means “service” or “ministry.” A deacon, then, is 
ordained by the Church for service. The Dogmatic Constitution on 
the Church speaks of three areas of diaconal service: Ministry of 
Charity, Ministry of the Word, and Ministry of Liturgy.  

Ministry of Charity - The deacon is ordained to be a witness to the Gospel 
through a life of service. A deacon serves through his person-to-person 
encounters: he ministers to youth and young adults, families, the poor, the 
aged, the sick, prisoners, etc. His ministry may encompass a wide range of 
community services as well.  

Ministry of the Word - The deacon proclaims the Gospel. He is an agent of 
evangelization, that is, of announcing the Good News of Christ in society. He 
also preaches at liturgical gatherings and teaches in religious education 
programs. The deacon may work with baptism preparation, confirmation 
preparation, marriage preparation and annulment procedures.   

Ministry of Liturgy - The deacon assists at the Eucharistic Celebration, 
administers Baptism, witnesses (celebrates) Marriages, officiates at wake and 
graveside services, administers sacramentals, presides at prayer services, e.g. 
Communion services and Benediction. The Liturgical vestments the deacon 
wears are a stole and dalmatic.  

There are many ministries that are a part of a 
deacon’s life. St. Vincent de Paul Parish is 
gifted to have a newly ordained deacon, Rev. 
Mr. Robert Anthony (Tony) Peters, who will 
be of service to the parish and the needs of the 
Diocese of Springfield-Cape Girardeau.  

Congratulations Deacon Tony! Whoever eats my flesh 
and drinks my blood 
has eternal life, 

 
I will raise him 
on the last day. JOHN 6:54 



June 11, 2023 

The Scriptures today remind us that “we, many though we are, are one 

body for we all partake of the one loaf.” How are we using our gifts of 
time and talent to build up the Body of Christ? 

IS CATHERINE’S CUPBOARD ON YOUR GROCERY LIST? 

 • Mass Intentions • 
Monday, June 12 
 6:30 am Ann Cantoni  

Tuesday, June 13 St. Anthony of Padua 
 6:30 am Living and Deceased Members of the 
  St. Vincent Council of Catholic Women 

Wednesday, June 14 Flag Day 
 6:30 am Jason Meyer  

 5:15 pm Living and Deceased Members of the 
  Gene and Eleanor Nenninger Family 

Thursday, June 15 
 6:30 am Dick Loos  

Friday, June 16 
The Most Sacred Heart of Jesus 
 6:30 am John Moore Family (living) 

Saturday, June 17 
The Immaculate Heart of the Blessed Virgin Mary 
 6:30 am Living and Deceased Members of the 
  Tony Biondini Family 

 5:00 pm Frank Hahn  

Sunday, June 18 
Eleventh Sunday in Ordinary Time 
  7:30 am Jack Craig  

 9:00 am Montey Grimes  

 10:45 am Joseph Moore  

 3:00 pm St. Vincent de Paul Parish Family  
 (Bilingual) 

• Prayer Requests • 
Please remember the sick, the hospitalized, and 
those who care for them. Pray also for homebound 
St. Vincent  parishioners. 

The school office will be open from 9:00 a.m. -  1:00 p.m. 
Monday - Friday, June 12 - 16. 

If you need to contact the school, please call 573-334-9594 
or email svsoffice@svcape.eduk12.net.  

Calls will be returned during regular office hours. 
 

The parish office will be closed Thursday, June 15. 
In case of emergency, call 573-335-7667. 

Congratulations 
to these St. Vincent parishioners 

as they celebrate their 
Wedding Anniversaries 

 25 Years  
Clint and Anne Willis 

Duane and Kari Beussink 

 30 Years  
Greg and Michelle Hesselrode 

 50 Years  
Eldon and Patricia Fornkohl 

 55 Years  
Ron and Ginny Wene 

John and Mary Sue Layton 

 65 Years  
John and Patricia Jackovic 

 70 Years  
Melvin and Nancy Janet 

Diocesan Development Fund 
The Diocesan Development Fund Campaign (DDF) is the annual 
campaign for the Diocese of Springfield-Cape Girardeau. The funds raised 
advance the diocese’s mission through ministries that assist families, 
parishes, and the diocese as a whole. DDF is vital to the life of the Church 
in southern Missouri. 

To date St. Vincent parishioners have given $233,696 toward the 
financial goal of $285,000 (82%). As for the donor goal of 600 families, 
there have been 447 families who have made a pledge (74.5%). Thank 
you! If you have not yet made your pledge, please make a 
sacrifice, whatever the amount, in unity with those who have 
already given. For online donations, simply go to 
www.dioscg.org and follow the prompts or use the QR code 

Catholic Communication Campaign 
The Collection for the Catholic Communication Campaign (CCC) 
provides grants to Catholic organizations that communicate the Gospel 
through print, social media, internet, live stream, television, radio, 
and podcasts. Half the money collected in the Diocese of Springfield-
Cape Girardeau stays here in the diocese, while the other half 
supports communication projects around the world. Please support 
the collection this weekend, June 10-11. Your generosity is an act 
of witness in itself, affecting thousands of lives through direct 
communication of the Gospel. Thank you! 

2023 Steubenville Youth Conference Update 
Currently 60 teens, 10 chaperones, and a priest are signed up to attend 
the Steubenville Youth Conference this summer with the St. Vincent 
group. Recently three youth spaces have become available in the 
group. If your teen (incoming Freshman through Senior graduate) is 
interested in attending the conference on July 14-16, please contact Tiff 
Brey as soon as possible at stvcapeyouth@gmail.com or leave a message 
for Tiff at the parish office (573-335-7667). 

Members of St. Vincent are also asked to pray for the youth of the 
parish. You might pick a certain time of day and set a reminder to say a 
quick prayer. 



St. Vincent de Paul Parish 

Collection - June 4, 2023 

 Collection $ 19,581.41 

 E-Tithing $ 337.00 

 Total $ 19,918.41 

 Weekly Budget $ 33,000.00 

Difference (7-1-22 to 6-4-23) $ 80,109.21 

Thank you for being good 
stewards of God’s gifts!

SEMO Area Ultreyas are normally held the third 
Saturday of each month. The next one will be held at 
Sacred Heart Parish, Dexter, Missouri, on Saturday, 
June 17, 2023. Morning prayers begin at 9:00 a.m. in 
the church with grouping, refreshments, and socializing to 
follow. Come share the joy with fellow Cursillistas. De 
Colores! 

Readings - June 18, 2023 

Exodus 19:2-6a  Romans 5:6-11 
Matthew 9:36-10:8 

  • The Week Ahead • 

Monday, June 12 
 7:15 am St. Vincent de Paul Society 

Tuesday, June 13 
 10:00 am Mass at Heartland Care 

 6:30 pm Parish Pastoral Council 

Wednesday, June 14 
 8:00 am Ugly Quilt Ministry 
  (8:00 - 11:00 am) 
 9:00 am Mass at Veterans Home 

 3:00 pm Divine Mercy Holy Hour  

 6:00 pm Fulfilled Book Study 

 6:00 pm Parish Fast Prayer 

Thursday, June 15 
 9:00 am Maxine’s Shareable Wearables 
  (9:00 am - 1:00 pm) 
 5:30 pm Centering Prayer 

Friday, June 16 

Saturday, June 17 
 9:00 am Maxine’s Shareable Wearables 
  (9:00 - 11:00 a
 10:00 am Confirmation Workshop 
 3:30 pm Reconciliation 

Sunday, June 18 
 6:30 pm Dead Theologians Society 
  (Youth Ministry) 

Do you know that every week St. 
Vincent de Paul sends out an email of 
events happening in the parish? This is 
a great communication tool and it 
helps to keep people connected. If you 
would like to be a part of this 
communication, please contact Becky 
Kitchen, Social Media Coordinator, at 
stvincentcapegirardeau@gmail.com 
and she will add you to the email list. 

Rosary for the Feast of the Sacred Heart 
Saturday, June 17, 2023  10:00 - 11:00 a.m. 

Freedom Corner of Capaha Park, Cape Girardeau, Missouri 

Please join in the public witness of prayer and adoration of the Most 
Sacred Heart of Jesus! For Catholics, the month of June is the month of 
the Sacred Heart of Jesus. The Feast of the Sacred Heart is celebrated on 
June 16, 2023 (19 days after the feast of Pentecost). The Sacred Heart 
devotion started in the 1670’s when Jesus appeared to St. Margaret Mary 
Alacoque. The purpose of the devotion is to receive and return the love of 
Jesus with gratitude so that He may be glorified! 

SEMO Food Bank 
This month only, the St. Vincent de Paul Council of Catholic Women will not 
pack food boxes at the SEMO Food Bank in Miner, Missouri, on their usual 
third Tuesday, June 20. Rather, they will pack on Tuesday, June 27. 
Volunteers will carpool from the JC Penney parking lot at 8:30 a.m. If 
interested or have questions, call Carol Simon at 314-440-4467. 
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 • Contact Information • 

Could God be calling you to live His love as a priest, deacon, or consecrated 
religious? If you think God may be offering you this grace, contact Father Alex 
at 573-335-7667 or email fatheralex@svparish.com. 

Welcome to St. Vincent de Paul 

If you would like to register for the parish, change your address, or simply have 

questions, please fill out the form and place it in the collection basket. You may 

also mail it to the parish office at 1913 Ritter Drive, Cape Girardeau, MO 63701. 

Please free to contact parish office staff anytime during regular office hours, 

Monday - Friday, 8:00 a.m. - 4:30 p.m. You may email the parish office at 

contactus@svparish or call 335-7667. A parish registration form is available at 

http://www.svcape.com/Parish/. 

Name ___________________________________________________  

Street Address _____________________________________________  

City/State/Zip  ____________________________________________  

Email __________________________  Phone ___________________  

I am new to Cape Girardeau.               I am new to St. Vincent de Paul Parish. 

I have been attending St. Vincent Parish and would like to register as a member.  

Please change my address to the one shown above. 

I would like to sign up for Faith Direct. 

I would like to learn more about the Catholic faith. 

I would like to register my child/children for Parish School of Religion. 

CCW Deanery 6 Meeting 
The Council of Catholic Women Deanery 6 meeting will be held on 
Tuesday, June 20, 2023, at Guardian Angel Church in Oran, Missouri. 
The Rosary will prayed at 5:30 p.m. and Mass will be celebrated at 6:00 
p.m. followed by the installation of officers. The Little Sisters of St. Francis 
will be the speakers. Please call or text Carol Glueck at 225-8473 if you 
intend to go. Meet at 5:00 p.m. to carpool from the JC Penney parking lot. 

School Board Positions 
St. Vincent de Paul is accepting 
applications to fill two School Board 
positions. The positions are three year 
terms. Applicant must be an active 
member of St. Vincent de Paul Parish. 
The Board normally meets on the third 
Thursday of the month at 5:00 p.m. 
Applications are available at the school 
and parish offices. 

You are invited to an Open House to 

Celebrate and Connect 
with the School Sisters of Notre Dame. 

Thursday, June 22, 2023 
1:00 - 4:00 p.m. 

Drury Plaza Hotel Conference Center, Shawnee Room 
3351 Percy Drive, Cape Girardeau, Missouri 

Enjoy this informal opportunity to renew old friendships 
and create new memories with the Sisters 

who ministered in the Cape Girardeau area. 

Light refreshments will be served. 

Please RSVP by June 13 with the number attending. 
Register online at www.ssndcp.org/celebrate-connect-cape or 

email Debbie Rohrich-Tyler at drohrichtyler@ssndcp.org. 
If you have any questions, please contact Debbie at 314-633-7032. 

Thank you for your support and partnership 
to further the mission of Jesus in the world. 

Thank you to the Drury Southwest Foundation 
for sponsoring this event. 



Attention: Catholic Men 
 You are invited to the Southeast Missouri 

Wednesday, July 26  6:30 - 9:00 p.m. 
Sacred Heart  Poplar Bluff, Missouri 

An evening of Adoration, Confession, and a Manly Meal with discussion 
To plan for food, please  RSVP to SEMOCatholicManNight@gmail.com, 

or “SEMO Catholic Man Night” on Facebook or text 573-275-5214. 

Extend mercy towards others, 
so that there can be 

no one in need whom you meet 
without helping.

ST. VINCENT DE PAUL 

Celebrating the Sacraments 
Celebrando los Sacramentos 

Marriage: Please contact the 
parish office at least six months in 
advance. (If you have been married 
before, an annulment may need to 
be done first.)  

Matrimonio: Por favor comuní-
quese con la oficina parroquial por 
lo menos con seis meses de ante-
lación. (Si usted ha estado casado 
antes, una anulación del matrimo-
nio puede necesitar ser hecha pri-
mero.) 

••• 
Baptism: Your family needs to be 
registered in the parish for three 
months prior to the baptism. It is 
necessary to schedule baptismal 
preparation classes six weeks prior 
to your child’s baptism. Taking the 
baptism class prior to birth is 
encouraged! Contact Deacon Mark 
at the parish office (573-335-7667).  

Bautismo: Es un requisito ser ins-
critos en la parroquia por lo menos 
3 meses antes de bautizar. También 
los padres tienen que celebrar la 
santa misa cada fin de semana. La 
clase de preparación para el bautis-
mo para padres y padrinos es cada 
último lunes del mes. Favor de co-
municarse con Padre Rick una se-
mana antes al 573-335-7667.  

••• 
Anointing of the Sick: If you are 
going to the hospital for a planned 
surgery, please call the parish office 
so this Sacrament can be celebrated 
with you. 

Unción de los enfermos: Si us-
ted va al hospital para una cirugía 
planificada, por favor llame a la ofi-
cina parroquial para que este 
Sacramento pueda ser celebrado 
con usted. 

St. Vincent de Paul Parish 

Job Opportunities 

Part-time Technology Teacher - St. Vincent de Paul School is 
currently accepting applications for the 2023-2024 school year for a part-
time Technology Teacher. If interested, call the school office at 573-334-
9594 or email kglastetter@svcape.eduk12.net to receive an application. 

Kindergarten Teacher - St. Mary Cathedral School, Cape Girardeau, is 
accepting applications for a full-time Kindergarten Teacher for the 2023-
2024 school year. It is preferred that applicants hold a valid Missouri 
teaching certificate, come with experience, and be a practicing Catholic. 
Applications are available at https://bit.ly/dioscgteacherapp. Contact Alan 
Bruns at alanbruns@stmarycape.org or call 573-335-3840 with questions. 

Midwest Catholic Family Conference 
Start a new family tradition by participating in the Midwest Catholic Family 
Conference, August 4 - 6, 2023, in Wichita, Kansas. Listen to great speakers 
such as Katie Prejean McGrady, Dr. Abigale Favole, Dr. Ray Guarendi, Fr. 
Robert Spitzer, and Fr. Dennis McManus. Take advantage of daily Mass, 
adoration, and a beautiful Eucharistic procession. Save up to $30 with early 
bird registration by July 29. Register online at www.catholicfamilyconference.org 
or call 316-618-9787. Email questions to info@catholicfamilyconference.org. 

Worldwide Marriage Encounter Reunion 
All married couples and religious who previously took part in a Worldwide 
Marriage Encounter weekend are invited to a reunion on Sunday, June 25, 
2023, from 2:00 - 4:00 p.m. at the Knights of Columbus Hall, 316 S. 
Spanish Street, Cape Girardeau. If planning to attend, RSVP to Alicia Schumer 
at 573-225-8776. Please bring your dialogue journal. 

Worldwide Marriage Encounter presents weekend experiences for 
married couples to rekindle romance, enhance meaningful communication, 
and deepen and renew commitment. The next weekend experiences will take 
place on August 4 - 6, 2023, September 29 - October 1, 2023, and 
December 1 - 3, 2023, in St. Peters, Missouri. If you have not previously 
attended a Worldwide Marriage Encounter weekend, sign-up now! For more 
information or to apply, go to wwme.org, or call Terry and Eric Engholm at 
314-649-7317. 

mailto:kglastetter@svcape.eduk12.net
file:///C:/Users/suzann%20cross/Documents/Weekend%20Pillar%20Stuff/4.2021%20Experience%20Bulletin%20Announcement.docx


RICHARDS 
LAND SURVEYING 

573-339-7473 
RLSurvey@charter.net 

K 
Nip Kelley 
Equipment 
Company 

Graham’s 
Custom Floors 

INSTALLATION ∙ SANDING ∙ FINISHING 
579-2610  grahamscustomfloors.com 

Attorneys at Law  

(573) 334-6061     
Broadview at Route K 

Commerce Bank Building - 4th Floor 
Cape Girardeau, MO 63703 

Natural Health 
ORGANIC FOODS 

quality supplements 
organic grocery 

135 S. Broadview St.  

Cape Girardeau, MO 63703  

(573) 339-0054 

BEUSSINK, HEY & ROE, P.C. 
Certified Public Accountants 

16 S. Silver Springs Road 
Cape Girardeau, MO 63703 

(573) 334-4988 

S.E. MO. BOX CO. 
Cape Girardeau, MO  63701 

Phone 334-6124 
Call us for your corrugated requirements 

Cape  
335-2600 

Jackson 
243-1426 

 

Lawn Fertilization  ·  Weed Control 

573-335-5355 · 800-757-5355 

CPA 
 C.P.A., L.L.C. 

2855 Independence 
Cape Girardeau, MO 63703    

Phone: 573-334-8474 

Ahrens 
Appraisal 

Service 
Phone 

(573) 335-4102 

ONE DAY SERVICE 
Drive Thru 

WE DO IT ALL AND WE DO IT RIGHT 
334-1070 · 2591 INDEPENDENCE 

⚫ Season-long control of moles 
⚫ Guaranteed results 
573-334-1919     ⚫    1-888-826-1919 

573-334-9131 
autotireandpartsnapa.com 

358 South Kingshighway 
Cape Girardeau, MO 

573-335-4673 

BROST & ASSOCIATES 
FAMILY EYE CARE, P.C. 

Kyle E. Brost, O.D. 
352 S. Broadview St.  Cape Girardeau 

573-334-8595  www.brostassociates.com 

Sterling 
Member FDIC Bank 

www.sterbank.com 

17 S. Mount Auburn Rd. 

573-335-9755 

 Mark Lundy 300 Plazaway 
 573-334-6274 Cape Girardeau, MO 63703 
 573-768-0342 mark.lundyhc@gmail.com 

CAPE GIRARDEAU · POPLAR BLUFF 

573-335-5700 

CHEVROLET   BUICK   FORD 
TOYOTA   ISUZU TRUCK 

www.coadfamilyofdealerships.com 

FTD 

 

Physical Therapy and Sports Specific Fitness Training 

Andrew Buelow, DPT  
106 S. Farrar Dr. 

Cape Girardeau, MO 63701 

573-319-1600 

Payroll      IT Solutions      Voice 
573-334-2420 www.c-p-u.com 

Cape Girardeau   Jackson 
Benton   Perryville 

Altenburg 

573-334-1313 
CAPE GIRARDEAU, MO 

335-0503 
4340 St. Hwy W ● Cape Girardeau, Missouri 63701 

Herman, Gary, 
John & Collin Peters 

5644 State Highway 25 
Cape Girardeau, MO 

573-243-6282 
www.petersheatingandair.biz 

Dependable Service 
Since 1968 

Dolores aker
EXECUTIVE BROKER, GRI 

21+ Years Experience 

573-579-0848 

Realty Executives Edge 

Office 573-335-8111 

dbaker@dbakersells.com  

 

Bard Womack Insurance 

1720 Kingsway Dr., Suite 104 
Cape Girardeau, MO  •  573-334-2700 

Home • Auto • Life • Health • Commercial 

1140 N. Kingshighway  Cape Girardeau, MO 63701 

www.patrickfurniture.com 

573-334-6146 Store 
Monday - Friday 10 - 6  Saturday 10 - 5 

Kevin Cracraft 

Sales Specialist 

Cell 573-579-0100 
kevin@patrickfurniture.com 



573-846-6344 

Auto, Home, Life, & Business  (573) 335-5822 

Ken Oberlohr    Cal l ie Bol l inger  

 

Stan Irwin, AAMS® 
Financial Advisor 

326 S. Mount Auburn Rd., Suite 102 
Cape Girardeau, MO 63703 
573-335-8274 


